
 

Updated Covid-19 Screening Policy 

Attention Riteway Parents & Staff:  

As of March 7, 2022 our Covid-19 Screening Policy has been updated as follows:  

All parents will indicate verbally at drop off if their child does have a temperature 

or any COVID-19 related symptoms. If a parent is unable to verify this information, 

center staff will screen the child. All staff will also continue to report a self-

screening upon entry. 

Note:  

• Children over 2 will continue to be encouraged to wear masks as long as they 

are comfortable until further notice 

• STAFF WILL CONTINUE TO WEAR MASKS INSIDE THE BUILDING UNTIL AT 

LEAST APRIL 29,2022 AT WHICH POINT THIS POLICY WILL BE REVISITED 

• Persons who have a fever of 100.4 (38.00C) or above, or other 

signs of COVID-19 illness as outlined in the Department of 

Health COVID-19 Public Health Recommendations for Operating 

Child Care Facilities, shall not be admitted to the facility. 

• Center should be notified immediately if children or parents come into 

contact with anyone who has tested positive for Covid-19 

• Per the local health department All child care center staff must provide proof 

of vaccination or evidence of weekly testing. 

• Riteway will follow Quarantine guidelines set forth by the CDC on their 

regularly updated site: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-

health/quarantine-isolation.html#quarantine   

• UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE ONLY STAFF, STUDENTS, THERAPISTS AND THOSE 

WHO HAVE SPOKEN WITH THE DIRECTOR IN ADVANCE WILL CONTINUE TO 

BE ALLOWED INSIDE THE BUILDING EXCEPT BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 
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